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NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF RULE TO LEGISLATURE 

Chapter PI 34, Educator Licenses 
  

  
  
On December 23, 2024, the Department of Public Instruction submitted CR 24-074, 

relating to bilingual-bicultural supplemental licenses, to the chief clerk of each house of 
the Legislature. On February 7, 2025, the Department of Public Instruction recalled the 

rule pursuant to s. 227.19 (4) (b) 3m., Wis. Stats. 
 
With this notice, the Department of Public Instruction is resubmitting CR 24-074, a 

proposed rule in final draft form with germane modifications, to the chief clerk of each 
house of the Legislature. The germane modification revises s. PI 34.078 (1), Wis. 

Admin. Code to more accurately expand the scope of a bilingual-bicultural supplemental 
license to include any underlying teaching license the educator currently holds or 
obtains at a later date. 

  
The original rule was approved by Governor Evers on December 20, 2024.  

 


